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2012 Platinum BlueSM (Cost) claim review 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota will be reviewing Platinum Blue claims in the coming weeks 
for routine office visits incurred to-date in 2012 that were denied as noncovered services. As an outcome 
of our review, you may notice an increase of adjusted remittance advices for these members. Please make 
sure that if you receive additional reimbursement for services rendered, you return the corresponding 
overage to the member to reimburse them for any member liability amounts they may have paid. 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

 


